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Comments: I am both a hiker and bicycle rider. In general, bicycles should not be allowed on hiking trails as they

cause more trail damage and can be dangerous to hikers.  Electric bicycles should be PROHIBITED from non-

motorized trails, for precisely the same reasons.  It is important to note that people ride much faster using

electrical bikes which significantly increases the danger and seriousness of accidental collisions.  It also

increases trail damage.


